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Welcome to our ‘Wellbeing at ALTS’ newsletter. Each term, 

we aim to share with you services, support and practical 

advice that you can use to support your child’s positive 

wellbeing.  

This term’s edition is focused on sharing information that 

we hope is helpful in supporting Wellbeing during the    

winter months.  
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Inclusion Manager/
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Mrs Hall 
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If you need any additional support this term, please contact a member of 

our pastoral team—Mrs Appleby, Mrs Bunker or Mrs Hall who will be happy 

to support you.  



 

 For more information visit: Cold weather advice | North Northamptonshire Council  

Wrapping up Warm 

The weather is definitely getting colder. 

Here are some general tips to help keep 

your family warm: 

 Wear a winter coat  

 Wear scarves, hats and gloves  

 Drink warm drinks  

 Wear extra layers  

 Keep active  

 Use an extra blanket if needed  

 Do a mixture of indoor/outdoor          

activities  

 Wear thicker socks or an extra pair 

when outside   

 Eat warm cooked meals  

 

https://www.northnorthants.gov.uk/health-and-wellbeing/cold-weather-advice




More information can be found at:  

 

 

Teaching Road Safety: A Guide for Parents  

 

https://www.rospa.com/media/documents/road-safety/teaching-road-safety-a-guide-for-parents.pdf


It is important to look after your wellbeing and to keep active in the winter 

months. Activities such as a family walk or watching a festive movie can be 

the most rewarding. Parents are busy running the household and working, 

but just one activity with your child can make a difference. Ask your child 

for suggestions about what they could do. Technology has it’s place but       

getting children active and creative has such a positive impact on their 

mental health. Why not try: 

 Going on a nature walk/hunt/collecting leaves/twigs/pine cones or    

going on a trip to your local park 

 Baking or decorating biscuits with icing/edible glitter 

 Ball games, card games or board games  

 Meeting up with friends 

During the holidays your child will be out of their usual routine. Try to keep 

some structure in their day. If your child is finding it all too much, turn the 

lights down low, put on calming music and tell them to relax in a quiet 

space for a period of time.  



When the weather is cold and wet, it can be hard to think of ways to keep 

children active. Below are some suggested activities from the Healthy 

Schools Team: 



If you are worried about a child or young person’s mental health over 

the festive period, speak to your GP or another professional that knows 

your child. CAMHS services remain open during the ordinary working 

days in the holiday period and some CAMHS services have out of hours 

support. 

Look out for our next edition due out in the Spring Term. 


